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From: Chas Warren 

Sent: 24 August 2017 17:57

To: LocalPlan

Subject: Local Plan

Categories:

I would like to support Planning Inspector Michael Hetherington's suggestions on pages 7 & 8 in terms of protecting 
the line of the Shrewsbury & Newport Canal.  
 
The restoration of this canal would bring significant sustainable financial, business & leisure benefits to Telford & 
Wrekin. 
 
I would also support the comment that restoration should protect the natural & historic environment, although I 
suggest that the phrase "no adverse impacts" is perhaps too strong & should read "no or minimal adverse impacts". 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Chas Warren 
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